
SGA MINUTES 

09.11.23 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Wyatt Aiken Ben Le Yun Ha Mia Brown Mr. Barry 

Saku Cui BoKyeong Kim Bake Johnson Omar Hernandez Ms. Millender 

Joe Sherrod Derek Ricafort Novita Whillock Dori Do  

Andreea Trifas Liana Jayasena Haylie Ledding Ugie Alilonu  

Lex Mroczko Jacob Kim Katie Smith   

Jeeah Kim     

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Wyatt: Hello, everyone! Welcome and congratulations representatives and happy new year. The 

agenda is displayed. Let’s hear the reports from our officers. 

Parliamentarian, Jeeah Kim 

The thought of the day is from the show “Phineas and Ferb.” Phineas and Ferb marvel at the 

infinite possibilities of each summer and every day. The quote prompts the SGA to imagine all 

the possibilities of 2023 and what they envision for the new year.  

Sergeant at Arms, Lex Mroczko 

Club Fair is set to be held on September 25th. Poster boards will be distributed to clubs before the 

fair. The poster will go over who the club is, what the club will be doing throughout the year, etc. 

During the event, people will learn more about and sign up for clubs.  

Secretary, Andreea Trifas 

Starting this year, the agenda will be displayed on the TV in the Media Room and emailed to 

everyone before the meeting. The SGA Bio form will be sent out to everyone to fill out and be 

displayed on the website.  

Treasurer, Joe Sherrod 

Club Forms are online and are due on September 29th. Club membership will be discussed at the 

next SGA meeting.  

Ms. Millender: Are the Club Forms online?  

Joe: Yes, they were posted on teams for clubs to access and will be emailed to Joe.  



Lex: The form had an area for food budget, do they have to fill that out? 

Joe: No, the main budget will include food.  

Vice President, Saku Cui 

I am so glad to serve as your vice president this year. I want to talk a little more about AC for my 

agenda. AC will be organized as 2 sophomore representatives, 3 junior representatives, and 2 

senior representatives. Once AC is set up, meetings and events will be held. AC traditions such 

as caf parties, study breaks, Winterfest will be held this year. Prom and Winter Formal work will 

start soon after representatives are contacted too.  

President, Wyatt Aiken 

It was so fun meeting everyone at the SGA retreat this year! The environment was very different 

coming out of retreat than going in, so I think we all did a great job. Representatives, please 

submit your committee forms by tomorrow, Wednesday September 13th.  

SGA Advisors 

Ms. Millender: Welcome to everyone. I am excited about the new year, and I hope everyone is 

settling in well. I heard that retreat was enjoyable. 

Closing Remarks / Open Floor 

Wyatt: Mr. Barry has requested that we all do an icebreaker where we list our names, age, 

pronouns, and least favorite ice cream.  

Everyone went around and said their icebreakers. 

 


